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HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY 
Saturday, May 12, 2012


4:00 – Mass for the People of St. John

Sunday, May 13, 2012


8:00 – Mass for the People of St. John

          10:00 – Patricia MacDonald – 1st Anniversary
Saturday, May 19, 2012


4:00 – Riley Politano – 8th Anniversary

Sunday, May 20, 2012


8:00 – Albert Sebastyn – Memorial Mass


10:00 – Mass for the People of St. John
Important Dates
5-12 – Mother’s Day Rose Sale –   

 & 13    following the 4:00, 8:00, & 10:00 Masses

5-13
 Crowning of Mary after 10:00 Mass

5-13
Baptisms during 10:00 AM Mass

5-16 
Pastoral Parish Council Mtg. – 7 pm

5/30  
Finance Council Mtg. – 7 pm

Pro Life Committee will be holding its Annual Mother’s Day Rose Sale after the 

4 pm, 8:00 am, and 10 am Masses on Mother’s Day Weekend. May 12-13. Roses are $3 each or 2 for $5. Proceeds will go towards furthering Respect of ALL LIFE from Conception to Natural Death. Thank you for your Support of LIFE!
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Our Shared Treasure
April 29, 2012 Offertory: $5968
Thank you for your continued generosity.

2nd Collection May 20th – Communication  Campaign
Please keep the following in your prayers:   Pam Adornato, Cittadino Family, Nora Savoy, Frank McCarthy, Gerry Ahl, Steve Mason, MaryLou Marks, Don Kitchell, Carah Finn, Nora Savoy, & John & Steven Webb, Leila Curley & Daniel LoRusso, George Millett, Richard Dolan.
A special prayer for all the Mothers of the parish and for their Mothers!
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Web sites of interest:
Daily Mass readings in text or audio are available at http://nccbuscc.org
And the proper pronunciation of difficult names and places are found if you Google Bible Basics 
or go to
 http://netministries.org/Bbasics/bwords
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CatholicAppeal

Living Our Faith Together







Seventy-five families have currently pledged $12,350 to the Catholic Appeal.

A Message from Fr. Kani
In my faith journey, particularly in this past year, God has made many significant and gracious impacts in my personal life. I believe God brought me here to share and celebrate His goodness with you and be the blessing to one another. In this short period of time, God has touched me through your lives and your deeds of love and words of appreciation.

Gratitude is the music of the heart and I am filled with gratitude to all of you who worshiped regularly with me in our church here. So, as I take leave of your from the Parish, I want to express my sincere gratitude for every one of you for your participation in the holy mass and for your spirit of gentleness and generosity extended towards me and my ministry in India.  Thanks to one and all!
Dear Friends  
Several months ago, I wrote to you regarding the very serious financial situation that we are in at St. John’s.  I asked you to please try to increase your weekly donation and, if you were going to be away, to please “make-up” the weekends that you would be away.  Back in September, I asked everyone to increase their offering by $2.00 to pay for Fr. Kani’s salary which was only $300 per week for a full time position; a small salary to be sure for the services he provided to the parish.  In March, we tried an “Irish” night to help raise funds for the parish. I asked everyone to become a member of the 300 club to help us out and unfortunately, we have fewer members now than we did last year.  None of these efforts solved our ongoing problem of an ever increasing debt, currently about $30,000.  Unfortunately, I have had to make some very painful cuts to staff members’ salaries. These are good people, who work very hard for the parish and whose salaries are very small to begin with. I have also had to eliminate two of the four $500 scholarships that we have awarded to graduating high school seniors for the past seven years. 

Because Fr. Kani’s experience was so positive for him (and for us), the Holy Cross Fathers offered us another priest for one year, but I had to tell them that we could not afford to pay his salary.   Fr. Moses will arrive in early June to cover my vacation time and the time that I spend on retreat with our high school juniors and seniors.  Fr. Skerry will also be away during the summer, which further necessitates Fr. Moses’ presence. However, at the end of August, Fr. Moses will have to return to Ghana as we cannot pay his salary beyond the three months of the summer.  I will be taking out a small loan with the Archdiocese to help us out in the summer when the weekly offering decreases even further - but that loan will have to be repaid along with the monthly loan that we are currently paying off. 

Hopefully, the 50/50 raffle will be a big success so that we can at least address the debt that we are in and avoid further cuts that will have to be made if the income doesn’t increase. The matter is in your hands, my friends, as there is nothing more that I can do to fix it. 

A member of the Finance Council will address you next weekend regarding this very serious situation.  It was thought that Mother’s Day weekend would not be an appropriate weekend to speak about money problems. I hope that you will reread this letter and let the seriousness of this situation sink in and then pass it on to someone who may not be at Mass this weekend.  
God Bless
          


Fr. Wally  [image: image8.png]
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SCHEDULING CHANGES TO NOTE!!!!





Summer Mass Schedule 





Saturday – 4 PM Mass


Sunday, -- 8:00 AM & 10:00 AM Masses





Daily Masses – Mon – Fri – 9:00 AM 


in Chapel





Summer Rectory Hours – 8:30 – 4:30

















The members of SVDP would like to thank our Middle School students once again this year for their generous "Penny Wars" Food Pantry contribution of over $600.  We congratulate them for their concern and awareness of others in need.  We also wish to thank the members of our parish for their continued support of food and cash donations. Peanut butter, paper goods and condiments are currently in short supply.�
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NAME______________________________________________________________________





ADDRESS__________________________________________________________________





PHONE________________________________________





ENVELOPE NUMBER (IF KNOWN)___________________





METHOD OF PAYMENT:





$60 (  )		2 PAYMENTS OF $30 (  )		4 PAYMENTS OF $15 (  )
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In the Gospel this Sunday, Jesus gives us the great commandment to love one another as he loves us and reminds us that there is no greater love than to lay down one’s life for a friend. In this spirit, please prayerfully consider a sacrificial gift to the 2012 Catholic Appeal, which supports the 50 ministries in the Archdiocese of Boston. Your gift to the Appeal is an expression of love and a testament to your faith in Jesus Christ. If you would like to join with St. John’s in our commitment to supporting the greater ministries of our universal Church, please complete a pledge form available in the back of the church or visit www.BostonCatholicAppeal.org.














300 Club Membership Form for 


2012-2013


Cut out and send in with payment to enroll.


Help the parish & be a winner!!











